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The Society’s Centennial Publication, A Southern E Al 2 §
California Historical Anthology, is just off the Ry 58
press, and members of HSSC receive a special B i

discount on the purchase of 2 or more.

The Anthology is a limited edition, hard-
cover book in slipcase and contains 500 pages of
fascinating California history along with 61
photographs and illustrations. Edited by Doyce i
Nunis, Jr. and Abraham Hoffman, it features ar- 5
ticles written by distinguished historians such as ¥
Lawrence Clark Powell and Francis J. Weber. It !
would make a great addition to any collection of
Western History or Californiana, and we know
you will want one for your library or to give as
a gift.

SPECIAL OFFER FOR MEMBERS ONLY:
The price of the Anthology is $50 plus tax. We
are able to offer, to members only, a discount of
$10 on the purchase of your second or subse-
quent books. If you purchased a book in our
prepublication offer, all additional copies are
available to you at $40 plus tax.

Please use the MEMBERS ONLY ORDER '

— The La Brea Tar Pits, that is!!!

200 East Avenue 43
Los Angeles, CA 90031

FORM.

Ship to: ‘ ' §

Name | §

Address 'g

City/State ? 5

Zip i ;S;

1 want to order: Y ' g

1 copy at $50 $ 3 S | :
copies at $40 $ E % —5\.6 E E } | ‘§

Subtotal $ 3 U- i B‘ é) (@)

Add 6.5% tax $ | E £ g = %

Total enclosed $ ! 2 g (§ ‘2 &)

Check payable to HSSC i ik




A NEW LOOK FOR OUR
GRAND OLD SOCIETY!

Starting with this SEPTEMBER/OCTOBER
1985 CALENDAR-NEWSLETTER, the
Historical Society will publish a bi-monthly
Calendar of events and HSSC programs. This
new format will allow us to get information to
the membership in a timely fashion. Pictures
used in the Calendar will be, for the most part,
from the extensive HSSC photo archives.
Photographs which appear with *‘tongue-in-
cheek’’ captions will also have a historically cor-
rect caption featured in the Calendar.

“THE YEAR OF DISCOVERIES”’
1985-86

Using ‘‘discoveries’’ as the theme, the program
committee and Chairman Shirley McGurk have
planned a year of discovering the ‘“‘fun’’ in
learning about the history of California. You
won’t want to miss any of these events - so
mark your calendar.

OCTOBER 16, 1985 - “DISCOVER THE
BEGINNINGS OF LOS ANGELES’’ The
Historical Society will be treated to a special
after-hours-tour of the Page Museum of La Brea
Discoveries. The ‘‘La Brea Tar Pits,’’ as they
are known world wide, were given to the Coun-
ty of Los Angeles by the Hancock Family. The
museum presents a fascinating meld of pre-
history and L.A.’s more recent past. Our tour
will be enhanced by an elegantly catered supper
served with a variety of California wines! Invita-
tions will be forthcoming - guests are welcome.

DECEMBER 8, 1985 - “DISCOVER OLD
AND NEW HOLIDAY TRADITIONS AT
THE LUMMIS HOME”’

JANUARY 15, 1986 - “DISCOVER THE
STORY BEHIND LAW AND ORDER IN
LOS ANGELES®

Programs for the spring are in the planning
stage. You will be sent a special notice before
each program.
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LUMMIS HOME HISTORIC
SITE PROJECT

In July, the Board of Directors approved a two-
year plan to renovate, restore and enhance the
Charles F. Lummis Home and Garden.

We are pleased to report that the Santa
Monica Mountains Conservancy has awarded the
Society a grant of $80,000 toward the redesign
and renovation of the Lummis Home Garden.
When implemented, it will be a unique
demonstration garden of water-conserving plants.
The project will show that native plants provide
an excellent medium for residential landscaping.

Three students from California Polytechnic
University Pomona, Cy Carlberg, Rick Fisher,
and Woody Smeck, have developed an outstand-
ing plan for the garden. Landscape architect
Robert C. Perry, noted authority on California
native plants, is the project architect. Denver
Markwith, Jr. and Raymond Ziegler will be
overseeing the site development for the Society.

The renovation of the Lummis Garden has
been endorsed by Mayor Bradley, State Senator
David Roberti, Assemblyman Richard Alatorre,
naturalists and botanists. In the words of Suzette
Chamberlain, Chairperson of the Garden
Volunteers, ‘‘Not only would the garden
demonstrate the latest concepts in landscaping
with water-conserving plants, but it would, most
importantly, provide an oasis of natural beauty
in an inner city environment.’’

We invite the interest and participation of all
HSSC members in the new Lummis Home
Historic Site Project.

COVER PHOTO: Mary Garden, Scottish-
American soprano, famed for her portrayal of
French operatic roles. General Director of the
Chicago Opera Association at the time this photo
was sent and inscribed in her hand, ‘‘Hello Dr.
Lummis, all my love to you, Mary, April
1921.""

Photo courtesy Harry Chamberlain

Lummis Home - view from patio

DOCENT GUIDES NEEDED
FOR THE LUMMIS HOME

Volunteers are needed to conduct tours of the
Lummis Home and Garden. The home built by
Charles Fletcher Lummis, author, editor,
ethnologist, and founder of the Southwest
Museum, is listed on the National Register of
Historic Places.

A training program will begin September 14
at 10 a.m., and volunteers will learn about the
life of Charles Lummis and his place in the
history of southern California. Docents are asked
to give two days a month after training. For
more informaton call 222-0546.
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